
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Re: Your child arriving to school in Heron Hall PE kit 

We have made the decision that, on the days your child has a PE lesson, they should come 

to school wearing their full Heron Hall PE kit. This means your child will not need to change 

from their uniform into their PE kit but will remain in PE kit for the day.  

This applies to Year 7 and Year 8 students only.  

This arrangement will start from Monday 23rd September (Week B).  

We have taken this decision for the following reasons:  

• To maximize teaching and learning time in PE 

• As our student numbers have grown, our changes spaces are limited for larger 

cohorts 

• To promote safety and supervision at all times in the PE spaces 

We hope this will have a positive impact on progress, participation and enjoyment of the 

subject.  

We have consulted our student leadership team and who agreed it was a positive step 

forward. We will of course monitor and review the situation and keep parents updated.  

On the days that your child does not have PE they must continue to come to school in 

their full school uniform.  

Heron Hall PE kit is the following:  

Top                                                                                    Optional zip top – advised in colder 

weather 

 

 

 

   

 

   
                                 

                                          
                            

                                           
          

                



 

                                              

 

  

Tracksuit bottoms                                           OR                                                 Shorts 

                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

Astro trainers or black trainers                                                                                        Socks 

 

The following are not allowed: leggings, hoodies, strapless tops or crop tops, vests (unless 

underneath one of the above tops), ‘sliders’ or crocs, branded items eg Nike or Addidas. 

Girls should not wear tights under shorts.  

If your child does not arrive in correct kit, they may be sent home to change or you may 

have to collect them to change or bring the correct items to school.   

You can see below what days your child has PE. On these days only they arrive in kit. They 

must also have their blazers and their lanyards on these days. This will be checked each 

morning by tutors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
                                 

                                          
                            

                                           
          

                

   
                                 

                                          
                            

                                           
          

                

   
                                 

                                          
                            

                                           
          

                



 

 

 Year 7 Year 8 

Week A 7E – Tuesday, Friday 

7Q – Tuesday, Friday 

7U – Monday, Thursday 

7A – Monday, Thursday 

7L – Tuesday, Friday 

7I – Tuesday, Friday 

7T – Monday, Thursday 

7Y – Monday, Thursday 

8E – Tuesday, Friday 

8Q – Tuesday, Friday 

8U – Thursday, Friday 

8A – Thursday, Friday 

8L – Tuesday 

8I - Tuesday 

8T – Thursday 

8Y - Thursday 

Week B 7E – Tuesday, Friday 

7Q – Tuesday, Friday 

7U – Monday, Thursday 

7A – Monday, Thursday 

7L – Tuesday, Friday 

7I – Tuesday, Friday 

7T – Tuesday, Thursday 

7Y – Tuesday, Thursday 

 

8E – Tuesday, Wednesday 

8Q – Tuesday, Wednesday 

8U – Wednesday, Thursday 

8A – Wednesday, Thursday 

8L – Monday, Tuesday, Friday 

8I – Monday, Tuesday, Friday 

8T – Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 

8Y – Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 

 

Yours faithfully,  

J Blunden 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


